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Board Of Directors 

2015-2016 
  
President: Jessica Hoffman 
  
Vice President: Sheila Taylor 
  
Secretary: Van Williamson 
  
Treasurer: Robin Long  

Members at Large 
  
Sylvia F. Dyke 
  
Naomi Porter 
  
Ethel Randall 
  
Hedy A. Rittenmeyer 
  
Walton Taylor, MD 

Free Screening 
Mammograms 

  
Free screening 

mammograms are 
available for uninsured 
individuals living in the 

following counties: 
Collin, Cooke, Dallas, 
Denton, Ellis, Fannin, 

Grayson, Hunt, 
Kaufman, Lamar and 

Rockwall 
  
For more information or 

if your county is not 
listed, please contact us 

at 214-821-3820. 
  

Mark Your Calendar 

September 19th, 2015 

  
Every dollar counts in the fight against breast cancer. For 23 years, The 
Bridge Breast Network has provided diagnostic and treatment services for 
breast cancer. This was only made possible through the help of 
foundations, medical providers and generous donors like you. This year, 
we need your help more than ever. We hope you will support The Bridge 
Breast Network on September 19 during the North Texas Giving Day. All 
donations to The Bridge Breast Network over $25 or more made through 
https://www.northtexasgivingday.org/#npo/the-bridge-breast-
network on September 19th from 6am CST to midnight helps our chances 
of winning prizes ranging from $500 to $5,000 given throughout the day! 
  

 
  

Thank you for your continued support of  
The Bridge Breast Network  

  

Save The Date 

August 30, 2015 



 
  

Funds for this program 
are made available in 
part through a grant 

from the Cancer 
Prevention Research 

Institute of Texas  

Diagnosed with 
breast cancer and 
no insurance, The 
Bridge Breast 
Network may be 
able to help. 
Treatment funding 
for our services are 
provided (in part) by 
grants from Susan G. 
Komen.  
  

Call to find out more 

214-821-3820 
  

The Bridge Breast 
Network would like 
to thank Susan G. 
Komen for their 
ongoing support.  
  

 
  

 
  

 
  
  
  
  

  

Warning Signs Of 
Breast Cancer 

Contact Tracey Clinton for details 
214-815-3445 

tcclinton1@hotmail.com 
  

Fraternal Order of Eagles 
8500 Arturo Dr. 
Dallas, TX 75228 

  

You Shop. Amazon Gives 

 
AmazonSmile is an automatic way for you to support The Bridge Breast 

Network every time you shop, at no additional cost to you. The 
AmazonSmile Foundation will donate 0.5% of the purchase price from 
your eligible AmazonSmile purchases to our organization. Click on the 

following link and it will direct you to smile.amazon. Support our 
organization with a smile.  

  
http://smile.amazon.com/ch/75-2436606 

  

  

The Bridge Has Gone Mobile  



  

  

  

  

  

  

 
Out of town during our next event, but you still want to support us? 
iGiveHere allows you to donate to The Bridge Breast Network anywhere 
via your mobile device. Go to the app store on your mobile device and 
search for iGiveHere. Download the app, search for The Bridge Breast 
Network, and create a profile so you can manage all of your giving. Be 
sure to make it a FAVORITE! Then you'll be ready to support BBN! 
  

  

Calling All Federal, State, and City of 
Dallas Employees (Current or Retired) 

 
  

You can support The Bridge Breast Network through the Combined 
Federal Campaign (CFC) or the State Employee Combined Campaign 
(SECC) or City of Dallas Campaign. Between September 1 and December 
15, employees can make an even greater impact in the community by 
supporting a non-profit organization that provides services to the 
community. Help support The Bridge Breast Network and women 
needing screening, diagnostic and treatment services for breast cancer. 
Less than 10% of every $1 goes to admin.  
  

Remember The Bridge Breast Network during this year's campaign! 
Ask your employer today how you can participate! 

  
Our organization will be listed under the following charity codes: 

SECC: 280181            CFC: 67575 
  

It Takes A Village 

 
Sometimes, the most valuable gift you can give is time. Become a Board 
/ Committee Member or be a volunteer and help build a bridge between 
your neighbors and treatment for breast cancer. We need volunteers to 
assist with mailings, client follow-up after surgery, delivering surgery day 
snack bags, and special events such as the annual gala. Talents such as 
photography, graphic design, marketing, or computer skills can also be 
put to good use. Please contact the Executive Director to learn more:  
  

Terry Wilson-Gray 
214-821-3820 Ext. 23 



  

  

  
  
  
  
  
  
  
  
  
  
  
  
  
  
  
  
  
  
  
  
  
  
  
  
  
  
  

terry@bridgebreast.org 
  

  

Bridge Breast Network Wish list 

 
93% of our funds raised are used for client care. This is only made possible 
through the generous donation of services from our medical providers and 
the in-kind donation of supplies from friends like you. Help us to save 
more money for breast cancer services by donating one or more of the 
following items:  

• Paper (white and colored)  

• Rubber bands  

• Date stamps  

• Batteries (AA and AAA)  

• 3-ring binders (1-2")  

• Journals for clients  

• Note pads (8-1/2 X 11)  

• Note Pads (steno size)  

• Post it notes  

• Labels (laser Jet - any size)  

• #10 Mailing Envelopes  

• Manila Envelopes (11X13, 9X12 or 6X9)  

• Manila Folders (letter size 3 tab)  

• Healthy snacks and bottle water for Client Orientation Bags  

Please send these much needed items to the following address:  
Bridge Breast Network 

Attn: Wish List Donations 
4000 Junius Street 
Dallas, Texas 75246 

  
 

 

  

 

 


